
NAREMBURN PROGRESS ASSOCIATION  
Founded in 1901 

PO Box 393 St Leonards NSW 1590  
 

    
Frances O'Brien 

Secretary 
 2 Ruth Street 

Naremburn 2065 
Telephone 9436 1536 

Kevin FitzPatrick 
President 

4/1 Central Street 
Naremburn 2065 

Telephone 9439 8119 

John Allen 
Vice President 

15 Olympia Road 
          Naremburn 2065 

         Telephone 9437 6010 

Carolyn New 
Treasurer 

35 Grafton Avenue 
Naremburn 2065 

Telephone 9438 1903  
 
 

 
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY 8 MARCH 2007 

 
 

This meeting followed the conclusion of the Annual General Meeting.   
 
The incoming President thanked the outgoing committee members for their contribution to the NPA. 
 
He stated that the AGM process for the Election of the President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, 3 
Committee Members, the Delegates to the Federation of Progress Associations, the Community Centre User 
Group and the Bicycle Advisory Group had taken longer than expected. 
 
The 'Meet the Candidates' session was set down and advertised for 8:15 pm and it was 8:12 pm. 
 
The business of the March general meeting was suspended, with Agenda items deferred to the following 
general meeting on Thursday 12 April 2007. 
 
 
MEET THE CANDIDATES 
 
The candidates for the State Seat of Willoughby for election on polling day, 24 March 2007, had been invited 
to address the meeting.  Four of the seven candidates attended.  Linda Beattie, Labor Party, sent her apologies 
for non-attendance due to illness.  Each candidate was given 9 minutes to outline policies.  After all had spoken 
there was a Q & A session with each candidate allotted 2 minutes for reply. 
 
Candidates who attended: 
 

Gladys Berejiklian, Member for Willoughby, Liberal Party 
 
Ray Day, Australian Democrats 
 
Mike Steel, Greens 
 
Pat Reilly, Independent 
 

The President thanked the candidates for speaking to the meeting and stated that anyone who puts themselves 
forward for election to public office should be commended for their willingness to serve the community. 
 

THE NEXT GENERAL MEETING WILL BE HELD ON 
THURSDAY, 12 APRIL 2007 AT 7:30PM 

IN THE COMMUNITY CENTRE 7 CENTRAL STREET NAREMBURN. 
 

NAREMBURN RESIDENTS AND LOCAL BUSINESS OWNERS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP FEES NOW DUE - $10.00 ($1.00 Concession) 


